Office of the Churchill County Manager

|-

October 4, 2021

Michael Gardner

Churchill County Search and Rescue
1516 Rio Vista

Fallon, NV 89406

RE: Application for Funding to Support Search & Rescue’s Trunk or Treat Event

Dear Mr. Gardner,

On behalf of the Board of County Commissioners I would like to thank you for your interest in
applying for funding from the county to support Search and Rescue’s Trunk or Treat event. We
appreciate the time you took to complete an application and attend the September 15, 2021
Commission Meeting to present your request.

As you are aware, your request for support was approved in the amount of $2,500 and the check
is enclosed. The county will happily provide our logo to be used for advertising purposes, and
we have a sponsorship banner if it is useful for your upcoming event.

Your dedication, service, and commitment to promote and encourage community events for the
youth and families of Churchill County is commended. We wish you success with the Trunk or
Treat and appreciate Search and Rescue’s efforts to host a safe, family-friendly event.

If you have any questions regarding use of the county’s logo and to pick-up our banner, please
contact Julie Guerrero from my office at (775) 423-5136 or our Public Information Officer, Anne
McMillin at (775) 423-2266.

County Manager

Encl: Sponsorship Check
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